

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

11th June 2024

PE KIT

Please refer to the school website under Information tab for full details of PE uniform

Dear Parents & Carers

SPORTS DAY - TUESDAY 25TH JUNE 2024

We are delighted to tell you that we will be holding our Sports Day on Tuesday **25th June**. Pupils will participate in a circuit of activities in the morning and then we will take part in summer team activities (e.g. rounders) in the afternoon. Pupils will be representing their House Teams and will need to wear a t-shirt of the colour of their team:

Britannia – Blue	Victory – Yellow or white
Ark Royal – Green	Warrior - Red

We would like to invite parents and carers to join us for the afternoon from 12.30pm to 2.00pm when we will be holding the team activities and then having the end of day presentations. Parents and carers will need to bring their own chairs as this will take place on the playground. Please also note that we will be providing toilet facilities and light refreshments for parents this year.

As well as their coloured t-shirt pupils will need to wear PE kit, trainers and be prepared for the weather on the day. This could include a waterproof coat and jumper if the weather is wet and cold or a sun hat and sun cream if the weather is hot and sunny. Pupils will also need to bring a refillable water bottle.

If you wish to take your child home with you after the presentations are complete then please ensure that you sign them out with a member of staff.

In the event of adverse weather conditions, the event will be cancelled and pupils will attend lessons as normal. Our reserve date for sports day is Friday 28th June 2024.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Payne Headteacher







